FDIS 14001:2015 PUBLISHED!

The revision of ISO 14001:2015 has reached its approval stage and the Final Draft
International Standard (FDIS) has been published. This is the final stage before the
official release of the standard in September 2015. Since there are only minor changes
allowed at this point of the revision process, organizations can use the FDIS as a base
for their transition. Organizations, however, are not allowed to register for the standard
until it is released.




